
 

 
 

Press Statement 

 

 

 

The Foreign Minister of Somaliland, H.E. Dr. Mohamed Abdullahi Omar paid an 

official visit to Ethiopia from 5 to 7 September, 2010.  The Foreign Minister met 

and held extensive discussions with Dr Tekeda Alemu, State Minister of Foreign 

Affairs of the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia. 

 

Both the Minister and the State Minister agreed that the relations between Ethiopia 

and Somaliland should be strengthened further. They also agreed to work together 

to ensure that the relations between the two countries continues to expand further in 

all areas. 

 

In the discussions, it was indicated that the new President of Somaliland Mr. 

Ahmed Mohamed Mahmoud would pay an official visit to Ethiopia in the very near 

future. 
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